
Dear Catherine, 
 
We remember you today with gratitude and a renewed        
commitment to TRUST as you trusted:  
 

The Divine within Your heart,  
your experience, your longings, your vision, 

a deeper sense of knowing  
God has provided, God will provide. 

 
With you in mind, we voice our trust in the words of          
Minnie Haskins’ The Gate of the Year: 
 

I said to the one who stood at the Gate of the Year, 
"Give me a light that I may tread safely into the unknown." 

And this one replied,  
"Go out into the darkness,  

and put your hand into the hand of God. 
That shall be to you better than light,  

and safer than a known way." 


